


Stockings for Seniors
Next week, a group of Deer Meadow students will be spreading some Christmas 
cheer by delivering  stockings to the residents of a local retirement community in 
Olds.  This will be our second year running "Stockings for Seniors" as a YES 
(Youth Empowerment & Support) initiative in cooperation with our school 
Leadership Academy.  Students from Leadership, along with their teacher, Mrs. 
Hoppins, and Mrs. Weisbrodt from the YES program, will deliver the stockings and 
stay to sing Christmas Carols with the residents.  Students have organized drop-off 
locations in every classroom in the school, along with several businesses around 
town as well.  They have worked hard to collect donations and get all of the 
stockings ready to go.  You may have even heard a couple of these students doing 
an interview airing on local radio!

We are excited to celebrate the great work in the community of this awesome group 
of students, and encourage them to continue standing up like this to contribute to 
our community.  The YES program emphasizes community service opportunities 
like this as a great way to "Be a small part of something BIG", and has been a great 
way for our students to engage as leaders reaching outside of our school walls as 
well!





Carolling in the Gym!!

On Thursday and Friday we will 
be doing our Annual Carolling as a 
school in the Gym, because “The 
Best Way to Spread Christmas 
Cheer is Singing Loud for All To 

Hear!!


